Below is the approved September 18, 2019 Bikeways committee meeting minutes 

Attendees: Paul Gazaille, Fran Salewski, Richard Kaiser, 
                    Guests:  Jacqueline Green, Charlie Walkley 

- Call to order 5:30
- Approved July 17th minutes, their was no meeting in August 
- New business:
   -Letter from George Nemeth - complaint on trail cleanup, Link said we should not have to respond to him and Link said he would respond to George about his issues 
   - Bumps on the trail, Charlie said he would take the action to identify the bumps on the trail and he had a way to map it, when completed we would give it to Eric and Link
   - Water bottles, Fran asked what should we do with the water bottles we had left over from last year, no ideas, let everybody think about it and put on the agenda for next month.
   - Report to Selecman, on September 16th Fran presented our annual update, great job 
   - Traffic Committe meeting, Fran and Paul attended and ask them to prioritize the last five streets for the crossing lights. They all approved 1) Depot Road South 2) rte. 124 Harwich Center 3) Oak street / Brooks Park 4) Headwaters 5) Lothrop street
  
Old Business:
   - Crossing Lights, Paul noted that he would finish the paperwork for the CPC project request on Depot Road and deliver it before October 1st. As of this writing paperwork was delivered on 9/26/19 
   - Status on the problem with the hand held device to get headcount, Paul noted he met with Sean on Dpw, I received a good working device and cable from Bruce, now we need updated software. Sean spoke to Foster Branford our town IT person and decided to purchase a central PC at the town hall in Fosters control, now we just need to get the latest software downloaded.
Paul to talk to Foster.

Suggestions for Fall projects:

   - Placement of kiosk at Headwaters, Fran mentioned he spoke to Steve from newcomers woodworking group and said he could help us build it but we would need to get him the materials. 
Action Fran and Paul to meet with Steve to see if he had plans on the new kiosk that they built off of Queen Anne Road at the new conservation land. Then we would know how much wood we would need to get donations for. 
   - Sign at rotary with directions to Harwich Center and Chatham. We would replace the Sign that just says Harwich with it saying 
HARWICH CENTER   > 1MI
  Food
  Brooks Park
    Playground
    Restrooms    
    Water

CHATHAM > End of OCRT> 8MI
   Chatham Airport > 6MI
   Food/ Water/ Restrooms 

Paul to talk to Link who said he would have a Sign made as long as we told him what to say

Next meeting October 16th at 5:30, Paul noted he would not be able to attend 
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